
Dorothy Barley
Infant School

Time to
Talk

We would like to invite you to join us for our
Time to Talk sessions—an informal and relaxed
opportunity to come into school, share your
thoughts and work together with us as a valued
part of our school community.

Whether you want to learn, have ideas to share
or simply want to connect with other parents
and staff, we would love to hear from you.

Refreshments will be provided, so come along
and enjoy a cup of tea or coffee together!

Next Session

Wednesday 4th December at
8:55am
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